
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Kim Haacke 
 
FROM: Felicia Gavin 
 
DATE:  October 21, 2002 
 
SUBJECT: 2004 Budget Request for Federal Positions 
 
We currently have two federal positions in the Governor’s Office.  We request that these 
two positions are included in our 2004 appropriation in addition to the requested General 
Fund positions.  One position is Project Director at $40,000 and the other position is  
Executive Advisor for Military Transition at $73,525. 
 
Thank you. 


